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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Another week has gone!  The Tiddlers and Minnows have been busy in their outdoor area, learning how 

to keep safe, and they have also been story telling.  The children in Sticklebacks had a great PE lesson 

practising their target throwing and they all thoroughly enjoyed it.  The Seahorses have produced some 

excellent pictures in chalk pastels based on Monet’s famous painting ‘Water Lilies’.   The Stingrays have 

made their own miniature biomes in a bag for their topic lesson.  The Sharks class has been thinking 

about political diversity linked to their topic, and has also carried out a class debate and mini election. 

 

 

SATS Tests 

Congratulations to the Year 6 children for their great efforts in the SATS tests this week.  Hopefully they 

can now enjoy the rest of the summer term with their exams behind them. 

 

 

Next Week’s Activities 

Wednesday 22nd May  Years 3-6 Quadkids 

Friday 24th May   Start of Half Term 

 

 

“Child of the Week” 

Well done to the following children who have received certificates this week : 

 

Minnows   Oscar M  

Sticklebacks   Caleb B and Sebastian L   

Seahorses   Aiden C-M and Riley P 

Stingrays   William K and Audrey L 

Sharks    Ryan J and Sophia H 
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Gentle Reminders 

With the summer weather now upon us (we do expect it to return!) please remember to send your child 

in with a hat or cap for those times when they are outdoors.  You may also apply sunscreen to your child 

before school. 

 

If your child is ill or has an appointment during school hours please do not forget to let the office know 

as soon as possible in the day.  Sometimes a lot of time is spent contacting parents because a child is not 

marked in the register.  We do appreciate your support in this. 

 

Rag 2 Riches 

Next week your child will be bringing home a flyer and bag for the Rags 2 Riches collection on Tuesday 

11th of June.  Half term will be a good time to tidy up your cupboards and fill your bag with unwanted 

clothing!  Please do remember that all clothing needs to be clean, dry and reusable.  There will be more 

information and details on the flyers. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Jon Hart 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 

Wed 22nd May – Year 3-6 Quadkids 

Fri 24th May – Start of May Half term 

Mon 3rd June – Inset Day 

Tues 4th June – Back to School 

Thurs 6th June – School Trip to Play Performance 

Tues 11th June – Rags2Riches Collection 

Wed 12th June – Year 5 & 6 Cricket Festival 

Fri 21st June – Class Photographs 

Mon 24th to Thurs 27th June – Year 6 Bikeability Training 

Fri 28th June – Sports Day 

Tues 2nd July – Seahorses Trip to Harcourt Arboretum 

Thurs 4th July – Class Swop Day and new Tiddlers & Minnows Induction 

Fri 5th July – FoFS Summer Fete 

Wed 10th July – Stingrays and Sharks Play Performance 

Thurs 11th July – Stingrays and Sharks Play Performance 

Mon 15th July – Year 6 Presentation Evening 

Tues 16th July – Year 6 Trip to Hinksey Pool 

Thurs 18th July – Summer School Disco 

Tues 23rd July – Leavers’ Service 10am 

 


